

August 25, 2008

Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319 27<sup>th</sup> Floor 2300 Yonge Street Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Via email to EB-2008-0150LowIncomeEnergy@oeb.gov.on.ca

Dear Board Secretary:

Re: Board File No. EB- 2008- 0150

Consultation on Issues relating to Low Income Consumers – Stakeholder Conference on September 22, 2008

The Electricity Distributors Association (EDA) is the voice of Ontario's local distribution companies (LDCs). The EDA represents the interests of over 80 publicly and privately owned LDCs in Ontario.

The EDA would like to provide a presentation at the September 22 stakeholder consultation on energy issues for low income consumers. The EDA presentation will focus on implementation issues, existing services provided to low income consumers, and pricing principles.

The EDA understands that presentations must be filed with the OEB by September 17. Please note that correspondence to the EDA on this consultation process should be directed to the attention of Maurice Tucci, Senior Policy Analyst (mtucci@eda-on.ca).

Yours truly,

Richard Zebrowski

Vice President, Policy and Corporate Affairs

:mm